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Matthew, 

I don’t see how this would have an impact on the public highway.  It is located on private land and will not cause a negative impact on the highway. While it is lit we do not feel that this will be a distraction to drivers due to the location and dullness of the light. 

Regards



-- 
James Hammond 
Principal Transport Planner 

Telephone: 020 7974 2947

